
 
 
 
 
To: Town of Grand Lake Mayor and Trustees 
From:  Heike Wilson, Town Treasurer 
Re: Recommendation to accept the 2023 Audited Financial Statements  

Date: 05/13/24 

 
Background: The 2023 Letter to the Board of Trustees and Financial Statements are provided to 
you in this packet. The audited financial statements were presented earlier in the workshop. 
 
Motion: If the Board of Trustees desires to accept the audited financial statements, it may do so 
by approving the following motion:  
 
I move to accept the audited financial statements for fiscal year 2023. 


